W. H. HARRISON
67 BROAD STREET
NEW YORK 4,N.Y.

April 27, 1956

Mr. M. D. Hooven, President
American Institute of Electrical Engineers
33 West 39th Street
New York 18, N. Y.
Dear Mr. Hooven:
I regret to inform you that
Mr. Harrison passed away on April 2lst. It is

requested, therefore, that his name be deleted
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Secretary

from your mailing lists.



